
C A L L I N G  A L L
C H R I S T M A S  J U M P E R S !

Christmas jumpers are

worn for such a short

time but are also a great

festive item of clothing!

With this in mind, we

plan to have a Pre-loved

Christmas Jumper Stall

at the next Christmas

Fair. And so we would be

very grateful if you could

hang onto any Christmas

jumpers in good

condition that your

children may have

outgrown. We will

organise a collection day

for them in January. 

BISHOPS DOWN
PRIMARY & NURSERY

SCHOOL PSA

Rag Bag - £208.00
Christmas Cards - £436.44
Christmas Fair (including the raffle) - £2,491.07
Donation from The Mason Foundation - £500.00
TW Lotto - £97.00
EasyFundraising - £49.64
Amazon Smile - £10.69

We can't believe that the end of term is in sight and
that Christmas is just around the corner. The past few
months have flown by and have included some
brilliant fundraising activities.

We are so grateful to everyone who contributes to the
PSA. Whether that is by donating to Rag Bag, giving a
gift for the Christmas hamper or by attending the
Christmas fair. We really would not be able to raise
any funds for the school without your continued
support. So thank you. 
 
Over the past two terms we have raised the following
amounts:
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Easy ways to support the PSA
B I S H O P S  D O W N  P S A

Supporting the Bishops Down PSA needn't be time-
consuming or taxing. There are so many easy ways that
you can support us:

SHOP WITH EASYFUNDRAISING

It's simple to use and it's free. Since their launch in
2005, they've helped thousands of good causes raise
money simply by shopping online. To take 
part follow these three easy steps:
Join - Visit
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/bishopsd
own/ to join and start raising money for Bishops Down.
Shop - There are nearly 3,000 retailers on board, so pick
the one you want and start shopping.
Raise - After you’ve made your purchase, the retailer
will make a donation to Bishops Down PSA at no extra
cost to yourself. 

SHOP WITH AMAZONSMILE 

AmazonSmile is a program that donates 0.5% of your
eligible purchases on Amazon to a charity of your
choice. All you need to do to start raising funds for
Bishops Down PSA is the following:
Join - Visit https://smile.amazon.co.uk and choose to
support Bishops Down Primary School Parent Staff
Association.
Shop - Shop on AmazonSmile to your heart’s content. 
Raise - At no extra cost to yourself, a donation will be
made to Bishops Down PSA.

BUY A TWLOTTO TICKET

If you purchase a £1.00 TWLotto ticket and choose
Bishops Down PSA as your chosen cause, not only will
we collect 50% from all ticket sales made but you
could also be in with the chance of winning the
£25,000 jackpot.  

RUN FOR US

If you are planning on entering a race during 2022,
whether it is 5KM or a marathon, then please consider
fundraising for Bishops Down PSA.   

CHRISTMAS LUNCH

Tuesday, 14th December
was Christmas Jumper Day
at school. It was also the day
the children had their
Christmas lunch.

As we have done in previous
years, Bishops Down PSA
were thrilled to provide
Christmas crackers for all
the children. We hope that
this added to the festive
cheer!

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/


Thank you
for all
your
support.
Merry
Christmas
and
Happy
New Year!
F R O M  T H E  B I S H O P S  D O W N  P S A


